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From: Scott, Lucinda [Iscott@buffalo.edu]
Sent: Monday, August 09, 2010 3:19 PM
To: EP, RegComments

Cc: Scott, Lucinda

Subject: Regulation 78

We urge you to make more stringent and environmentally friendly requirements for hydrofracing in Pennsylvania. We are
concerned about more depth in cement casings (more like 2-4 ft), water use and quality and air quality.

My family and | have lived in Trout Run, Pa and are saddened to see the destruction of our environment. Lycoming Creek
is practically dry which the lack of rain alone is not responsible for.

Please, please, please.
Lucinda Scott

1364 Susque Rd
Trout Run, Pa. 17771




